
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The countdown is on for the end of the term. This year has definitely shown us that "Challenges Make Us 
Stronger. It certainly has been a bumpy ride! Thank you to all the parents who have supported the school 
and understood what we have had to do to keep everyone safe. It has been much appreciated! I have my 
fingers crossed for a healthy 2022, where we can invite our community to come into the school more 
freely! 
I am pleased to announce that Mrs Angela Clark was successful in gaining the permanent Assistant 

Principal Curriculum and Instruction (AP-CI) at Boolaroo Public School. As we know, Mrs Clark has 

previously worked at Boolaroo as our LaST and classroom teacher, having the opportunity to lead 

Curriculum and Instruction is a new and exciting challenge that she is looking forward to.  

The AP-CI position is permanent member of the school executive. Mrs Clark will be leading staff with 

curriculum and professional learning. Congratulations! 

In 2022 there are two Staff Development Days at the start of the year, Friday 28th January and Monday 

31st January.  

Classes for students in Years 1 to 6 in 2022, start on Tuesday 1st February. All students in Kinder 2022 

start on Wednesday 2nd February. 

We wish all the year six students and families and who are leaving the school all the best for the coming 
years. 
To all our amazing families have a special Christmas with all your family and a fun holiday with your 

children. 

Louise Wrightson 

Principal  
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We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to our  

wonderful P&C who have donated $800 towards 

end of year activities like STEM Day, Christmas 

Craft and Year 6 Farewell and Party Day for all 

students.  

We really appreciate your support and look for-

ward to working together in 2022 when hopefully 

things will be back to a new normal. 

Kind regards 

All staff of BPS 

 Wishing you all  

a safe and  

happy holiday! 


